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Securities and Futures Institutions under the Financial 
Supervisory Commission Jointly Donate 12 Million NTD 
to Comfort Victims of the Hualien Earthquake 
 
On April 3rd, a 7.2 magnitude earthquake struck the Hualien area, causing 
significant disaster and raising concern across the nation. Institutions related to 
securities and futures under the Financial Supervisory Commission, including the 
Taiwan Stock Exchange, the Taipei Exchange, the Taiwan Futures Exchange, and 
the Taiwan Depository & Clearing Corporation, have decided to jointly donate twelve 
million New Taiwan Dollars to help with disaster relief and comfort those affected 
during these difficult times. 
 
The Taiwan Stock Exchange, the Taipei Exchange, the Taiwan Futures Exchange, 
and the Taiwan Depository & Clearing Corporation, motivated by corporate social 
responsibility, have long supported vulnerable groups through various channels. 
This donation will be transferred to the Ministry of Health and Welfare's special 
account for the Hualien earthquake relief, to assist with disaster area and victim 
support, emergency medical services, and costs related to recovery and 
reconstruction, helping the affected area and its people overcome this challenging 
period. 


